











Dear Parent/ Carer,

We are pleased to inform you that your child has secured a place in the 'Sounds4Christmas' concert at the Drill Hall, Great Yarmouth on Tuesday 5th December at 6pm. We ask that your child arrives at least 20 minutes prior to the concert starting so we can get them settled in their seats. As there will be many schools attending the concert, your child will be required to wear full school uniform to represent their school.

Entry to the concert will be tickets only. Tickets will be £6 per adult and £3 for children aged D – 16 years. Tickets must be purchased for each person in the audience. Tickets will be available online athttps://www.ticketsource.co.uk/great-yarmouth-schools-music-association/t-eaxkrap from Monday 6th

November at 9am. Doors will open at 5:15pm ready for a prompt 6pm start.

We have been informed that the concert should last approximately for an 1hour 15minutes. As mentioned in our initial letter, we will be unable to control the use of cameras and video recordings taking place at this event and photos. Parents will be given the opportunity to take a photo of their choir after the event.

If you require any more information about the event, please do not hesitate to contact the office.

Kind Regards, Miss Brooks





